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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Grasshoppers. 

Grasshoppers Dragonflies 

89% 88% 
 

Keystage 1 attendance class winner this week is Blue class. 

Yellow Pink Orange Blue 

97% 91% 95% 99% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dates                                     

Parents’ Evening – Week commencing 8th November. 

Children In Need – We will be supporting this National Charity on Friday 19th Nov. 

 

Welly Walkathon – Sponsored Event 

We have had a fantastic response to our Sponsored Walkathon. You have 

helped us raise £2,189.00 for our school funds and every penny will be spent on 

equipment to enhance the children’s learning. As we make purchases we will let you 

know either by Newsletter or photographs. 

Thank you for all your generosity and support. 

 Parents’ Meeting - Week commencing 8/11/21 

Due to the rise in Covid-19 cases recently we are looking to hold our parent meetings 

by telephone again this year. Class Teachers will let you know through class dojo 

when appointments will be available. Please note these are progress meetings so if 

you have a worry or concern that will take longer to discuss please make a separate 

appointment to see the Teacher. 

 
Children In Need – 19th November 2021 

This year your child can choose whether to dress up or wear Pyjamas for the day. All 

we ask is that your child places a donation in the class bucket/ container to  

support this National charity event. We will have lots of fun Pudsey Bear  

activities during the day for all the children to enjoy. 

Parking 

The police are supporting both schools with parking and driving issues. Police checks 

will be happening at different points over the next few weeks. Please only use your 

vehicle on site if you have permission from school or Earlybirds. 

Windows 

As we explained previously, we are having some work done to the front of school. The 

work is taking longer than expected so the path in front of school may not be in use 

at some points next week.  


